
STUDENTS' PERCEPTIONS OF 
RESILIENCE IN THE POST-
SECONDARY CONTEXT
We are interested in gathering information regarding your perceptions 
of resilience in the post-secondary context. Your participation can help 
enhance student programming, resources, and mental health on 
campus. Participation in this study is completely voluntary.

The survey will take approximately 30 minutes to complete. Participants 
will be entered into a draw for 1 of 5 $100 Everything gift cards. 

This study will close shortly. We have particular need for the 
perspectives of male-identifying students, although all students 
identifying with any gender are welcome.

To participate, scan the QR code or follow the link:

https://survey.ucalgary.ca/jfe/form/SV_88p2fp1u1FMfop0

https://survey.ucalgary.ca/jfe/form/SV_88p2fp1u1FMfop0

